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From:
Sent: 2025-08-05星期二 15:18:15
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk>; 

Subject: A/NE-FTA/260
Attachment: FTA260-ltr-02.pdf

Dear Sir,

Please see attached letter for responding to the comments of the Transport Department and Environmental
Protection Department. Thank you.

Best Regards,

Patrick Tsui
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